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PUSHFOR INVESTMENTS INC. 
 

CSE: PUSH  
FFT: 713 

For Immediate Release 
 
 

PUSHFOR ENGAGES FIRM OF GCR GLOBAL CAPITAL RESEARCH, GmbH  
and MACKIE RESEARCH CAPITAL CORPORATION 

 
 
Delta, B.C. – October 23, 2018 – Pushfor Investments Inc. (“Pushfor” or the “Company”) 
(CSE: PUSH) (FFT: 713) has retained the services of GCR Global Capital Research, GmbH, a company out of 
Germany (“GCR”) to provide investor relations services in accordance with the objective of increasing market 
awareness for the Company utilizing a number of financial market communications initiatives, including, but not 
limited to, assisting in the distribution of Company news, news print dissemination. 
 
Under the terms of the agreement GCR has been retained for a 12 month period for a fee of CAD$350,000 plus 
applicable taxes.  
 
The Company has also retained the services of Mackie Research Capital Corporation (“MRCC”) to provide market 
stabilization and liquidity services (the “Services”). 
 
Under the terms of the agreement, compensation for the Services is $3,500 per month plus applicable taxes, payable 
quarterly in advance. 

About Mackie Research Capital Corporation 

Mackie is one of Canada's largest independent full service investment firms, and proudly traces its roots back to 1921. 
Mackie is privately owned by many of its 300 employees. As a fully integrated national investment dealer, Mackie 
offers a full complement of capital markets and wealth management services to private clients, institutions and growth 
companies. 

 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Aram Ayrapetian 
Director  
604 357 4730 
 
 
Notice regarding Forward Looking Statements: This news release may contain forward-looking statements. The use 
of any of the words "anticipate", "continue", "estimate", "expect", "may", "will", "project", "should", "believe" and 
similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking statements. Although the Company believes that the 
expectations and assumptions on which the forward-looking statements are based are reasonable, undue reliance 
should not be placed on the forward-looking statements because the Company can give no assurance that they will 
prove to be correct. This news release includes forward-looking statements in respect to assumptions of successful 
completion of a change of name.  Since forward-looking statements address future events and conditions, by their 
very nature they involve inherent risks and uncertainties, these statements speak only as of the date of this news 
release. The Company disclaims any obligation to update forward looking information contained herein, except to 
the extent required by law. 
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